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Category: Emergency FTEF Hire for 2015-2016 
	
  

Priority 1 Position: 1 Full-time Tenure-Track Counselor 
	
  	
   Brief rationale: Psychological Counselor Melanie Hale will be retiring June 30, 2015. That leaves just one 

fulltime psychological counselor to serve all Foothill students. There is currently a waiting 
list for crisis counseling appointments and it is critical that another psychological counselor 
be hired ASAP.  
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